
 
 
The annual Postdocs in Nuclear Energy meeting (PiNE) will be hosted by the University of 
Liverpool in 2019. PiNE offers the opportunity for post-doctoral or equivalent level 
researchers to get together in an informal environment, share their work and learn what else 
is going on in the nuclear research community. A range of speakers from the nuclear energy 
sector will give presentations and will be on hand to offer career advice and insights into the 
future of nuclear energy research in the UK. 
 
Registration will include lunches and a formal evening meal at the Victoria Gallery and 
Museum (www.liverpool.ac.uk/vgm) 
 
PiNE is an informal meeting for post-doctoral or equivalent researchers to meet, present their 
research and to provide an insight into the wider world of nuclear research. 
The meeting will include a range of speakers from various backgrounds who will give 
presentations and discuss issues, insights and to offer advice on different topics within the 
field of nuclear energy research. 
 
Registration to the meeting is free of charge and is now open, please email Glyn Cobourne at 
g.cobourne@liverpool.ac.uk with your name, institution, contact email and any dietary 
requirements.  
 
Abstracts are welcomed for oral or poster presentation at the main part of the meeting. 
Please ensure that you submit your abstracts to Glyn Cobourne at 
g.cobourne@liverpool.ac.uk, by 30th August 2019. 
 
A draft programme is attached (pdf) and also below: 

DRAFT CONFERENCE PROGRAMME 

12th September 

09.00       Registration     Electrical Engineering, ELT 

10.30 Welcome   

11.00 Introduction Session   

http://www.liverpool.ac.uk/vgm


12.00 Lunch    

13.00 Postdoc Session   

15.00 Tea and Coffee   

15.30 Professional Career Development Session   

17.30 Poster Session 

(Group Photo) 

VG&M 

19.00 Meeting Dinner VG&M 

13th September 

09.00 Coffee/arrival   

09.30 Industry Session   

11.00 Tea and Coffee   

11.30 Postdoc Session   

12.30 Lunch   

13.30 Delegates leave   

 
 


